
 
 
 
 
Holiday Lighting 
The maintenance committee tested a few different decorating concepts on the holiday trees and 
decided to stay with the traditional theme.   
 
Old Woodward Construction Valet RFP  
The committee is currently accepting bids for the Valet Parking RFP. Bids will be opened March 
9th and evaluated March 13th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, March 13, at 8 a.m. City Hall, 2nd Floor Conference Room 

 
 Maintenance/Capital Improvement Committee  
 February 20, 2018 
 
 Members: Steve Quintal, Chair; Doug Fehan, Amy Pohlod, 
 Bill Roberts, Vicki Walsh 
 
 Staff:  Ingrid Tighe, Lauren Wood, Carrie Laird, Mike Jurek,  


